
 
Education Savings Credit 

Included in the -11 Amendment to HB 2164 

Every child in Oregon should have the opportunity to graduate from our K-12 schools ready for college, training, or a 

career pathway. Pursuing post-secondary education shouldn’t result in crushing debt that limits financial security and 

hurts our economy.   

We should expand the promise of post-secondary education and job training to more low- and moderate-

income Oregonians. The Education Savings Credit will be an important component of the state’s affordability 

and accessibility strategies.   

The Education Savings Credit will incentivize all Oregonians to save and invest in a College Savings Plan or ABLE 

account, but the tax benefit will be tiered in accordance with financial need. The goal is to help people save early so they 

have to borrow less.  

Education and training after high school should be accessible to all Oregonians—regardless of the numbers in their 

family’s zip code or their bank account. We believe in kids from underrepresented communities, kids from rural Oregon, 

and every kid in our state who just needs an opportunity. 

Let’s show all Oregon kids that we believe in them. 

#BelieveInOregonKids 

 

 

 

 

 


